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FAQ 

What happens now that the Seminole County Board of County Commissioners (BCC) 
closed on the Deer Run property on December 22, 2021? 

An operating budget has been established for ongoing maintenance and enhancement 
projects at Deer Run. It will be converted to a passive park over time. Seminole County 
will develop a Master Plan for the park over the next 1-2 years, to include renovation of 
the clubhouse building into a community center. 

Will the County update the surrounding communities on the status of the property? 

More community meetings will be announced once the enhancement projects and 
master planning begins. 

When will the Deer Run MSBU show up in my taxes? 

Upon board approval, the tax assessment for the MSBU will commence on the 2023 tax bill. 

Will the Deer Run MSBU affect our annual HOA dues? 

The MSBU is a self-imposed tax and not related to HOA dues. 

When will Deer Run open as a park? 

TBD at a later date. The County will conduct a master planning effort to plan for the 
improvements by working with the neighborhood first. The timeline on that project will 
happen in 2022. 

Who should I contact if there is an issue at Deer Run? 

l. If it concerns trespassing or vandalism, please call the Seminole County
Sheriff's Office non-emergency number 407-665-6650. If it is an
emergency, please call 911.

2. For all other questions/comments/concerns please call Leisure Services
at 407-665-2001

Where can I find more information? 

For the latest updates, please visit seminolecountyfl.gov/deerrun 


